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With this I confirm my full support to the Swedish Ski Association when 

announcing their candidacy for hosting the FIS Nordic World Ski Championships 

in Falun, Dalarna. 

Dalarna and Falun successfully hosted the corresponding event in 2015. I am 

convinced that our knowledge and experience from that arrangement will 

guarantee an equally well-organized World Championship in 2027. Dalarna´s 

reputation as a center for cross-country skiing has grown even more during the 

recent years. This will most certainly provide a solid ground for promotion, 

realization, and performance of this great sports event.   

 

With this I welcome you all on behalf of the county of Dalarna and Falun. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Ylva Thörn 

Governor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


